
 

   

 

February 1, 2023 

 
HOYA Corporation Announces Joining  

the United Nations Global Compact 
 

 

HOYA Corporation (hereafter, "HOYA") announces that it has signed the United Nations 
Global Compact (UNGC) and registered as a participating company on January 17, 2023. 
 
The United Nations Global Compact (UNGC) is the world's largest sustainability initiative 
to build a healthy global society through ties between the United Nations and the private 
sector (companies and organizations). 
Companies and organizations that sign UNGC are required to endorse the 10 principles 
related to " human rights," labor," "environment," and "anti-corruption," and to continue to 
strive to realize them. 
 
HOYA will support the UNGC’S 10 principles and will make effort to realize a sustainable 
society by promoting further ESG measures. 
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